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Double You-Are-Pea 
News

Hi everyone,
So, for most , it’s the last week of work for 2012. 
Hope you’ve all had a good year. This last edition 
of our newsletter for the year is packed with 
highlights from the year end function. What a 
great evening! Please don’t forget to take loads of 
pics while on holiday to include in next years 
newsletter. I myself will be spending an evening at 
Gariep Dam while traveling, and will take a pic of 
the Seagos there. Lets see how many other pics 
we can gather of WRP staff and water related 
things to include.... come on engineers, get 
imaginative! Have a great Christmas and New 
Year break, see you in 2013

Message from the Editor

Caryn

Everyone has brilliance !!!
(Tim Waldron, Chair  - IWA Water Loss Specialist Group)

Thank you for sharing that brilliance with WRP in 2012 !!!

News

Highlights of 2012

Water Demand Management 
Municipal Footprint - Past Year Water Resources Footprint - Past Year



Manie Maré recieved his 
10 years service award.

The following people received their 5 year service awards:
Raymond Vermeulen, Tshidi Ford and Boeta Swart.

Absent: Cora Visser 

Long Service Awards

Other Awards......

Best Photo
Best Act

10 years 

5 years 

The Wadeville Gunners, consisting of 
Tshilidzi Godzwana,

Tshiamo Mpane, Sydney Chauke, Phelelani Ngzamu and 
Makgetha Paepae

Thilidzi Godzwana and 
Nsika Zondo 

both won  an award for 
the best photograph



Sport

News

Abigail Magee from our Cape Town office recently participated in the 
Masters Softball tournament held in Botswana from the 20 – 24 September 

th2012.  She played for Ekurhuleni Cardinal Masters team.  They placed 5  
out of 6 teams & expect to do better next year in the Cape Town 

sttournament. The team were part of the 1  teams to be involved in the 
inauguration of Botswana been classed as zone 6 for Masters Softball.  
Besides the annual tournament taking place in Cape Town next year she 
looks forward to playing in Italy, Torino from 2 -11 August 2013 at the World 
Masters Games for SA Angels. Abigail said that this would be her greatest 
experience ever if she can get the sponsorships together. 

The arena in Italy where the 
games are taking place next year.

Long lost friend from BKS

F o l l o w i n g  o n  f r o m  o u r  
coincidental meeting at the year 
end function, BKS joined WRP for a 
social session with management 
on  6 December 2012. It was very 
pleasant, and we hope to do more 
similar events.
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